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Appealing Assignment Grades
· SCIS now employs student Graders for Programming I and II.  
· These Graders must remain anonymous. 
· If you have any questions about how an assignment was graded, come to office hours.  If you think an assignment was graded erroneously, you have the right to have the grade reviewed.  
Here is the current University policy for reviewing assignment grades:

1. The student must come to office hours within one week after the grade was given

2. The review is an “open review,” meaning that if mistakes were found in the grading, the student will receive a higher score.  However,  if during the review mistakes were discovered for which points were not deducted, then said points will be deducted and the student may in fact receive a lower score
3. The student must state the specific grounds for the appeal.  Carefully read the assignment again and try to understand what you failed to do or did incorrectly.  What points do you think were deducted when they should not have been?  

